
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Members, 

First Stage of Major Runway Upgrades  

We are conducting a trial of some specialised mowing equipment at 

the field on Friday morning, February 28th starting around 1130. This trial 

will take place on either the eastern or main runway and run for several 

hours.  

The field will not be closed, but the trial will impact on the use of those 

runways at some point during the morning and afternoon. Mowing 

team members will also be conducting their regular maintenance 

during this time. 

Please observe any instructions from the field team on Friday regarding 

the activity on the runways. Model aircraft are not permitted to 

operate on the runway when mowing is in progress. The western 

runway will not be affected. 

Our thanks to Norm Morrish and David Law for getting this trial 

underway, and to the mowing team as always. 

We appreciate your cooperation as we take these necessary steps to 

enhance the quality of our runways. 

Keith Quigg | AUS 22897 
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